
 
 
If you were impacted by Hurricane Ida, the New Jersey Department of 
Community Affairs (DCA) wants to hear from you. The department is looking 
for input from impacted homeowners and renters about what they need to 
rebuild and move forward. 
 
To let DCA know your recovery needs, you can complete the Hurricane Ida 
Recovery Registration Survey. bit.ly/IdaSurveyDCA 
 
Your input will be used to develop long-term recovery programs funded through 
Community Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery funds from the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.nj.gov/dca/ddrm/home/idasurvey.shtml

